
 
 

 

Screenings for Memory Concerns  

Now Available at  

 The Oneida County Office for Aging  

and Continual Care 

 

Are you 60 years of age and older  

with questions about your memory? 

Changes in memory are most often a normal part of aging  

but can be worrisome. 

 

 

If you have questions about your or a loved one’s memory and live 
in Oneida County, the Office for Aging and Continual Care is now 
offering screenings for memory concerns. If needed, individuals 
are connected to health care professions for a full evaluation and 
appropriate treatment.  

 
 

For more information  
please call the Office for Aging and Continual Care at 

(315) 798-5456 
 

 


